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Education is the passport to the future, for tomorrow belongs to those who 

prepare for it today” 

-Malcolm 
 

Dear Parent, 

The vibrant colours of the spring season rejuvenate the spirit and inspire regrowth 

and rebirth. The blooming daffodils, swaying tulips, lush green leaves, buzzing 

bees and the fluttering butterflies herald the spring season and motivate each one of 

us to glow as brightly and beautifully as them. 

The last month was full of academic and co curricular activities where in the 

students participated whole heartedly. 

The Hindi Literary Week was held from 17 January 2022 to 20 January 2022. This 

Week comprised of various activities like Hindi recitation and Hindi handwriting. 

The students recited amazing poems on various topics like environment, pollution, 

water, mother etc. with charming actions. They participated with great delight, self 

confidence and lots of enthusiasm. 

Here are a few glimpses of the activity. 

 



 

                         

   

The Hindi handwriting activity was held on 18 January 2022. The aim of the 

activity was to encourage precise letter formation, writing skill and to develop a 

connection with the language script. The little ones enjoyed creating wonderful 

pieces of texts during their classes and were duly applauded. 

Here are a few cherished moments of the activity. 



 

 

 

 



The 73rd Republic Day was celebrated heartily by all the students. They were given 

information about ‘when’ and ‘how’ the country became a republic. On this 

occasion the budding citizens showcased their deep nationalism in various 

activities like singing the national anthem, national song and patriotic songs. They 

also indulged in various art and craft activities like making tricoloured peacocks 

and diyas. 

Here are a few snapshots of the activity. 

 

 

The month of February will have various online activities to make learning fun. 

The online oral assessment will be held from 15th February 2022 the syllabus and 

dates of which is already shared. Wishing the children all the best for the same. 
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